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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 3:10 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: PLEASE RESPOND -- WUA AND FLOODPLAIN ANALYSIS


I'm not using these. (At least I don't think I am.)


On Tue, Mar 26, 2019 at 2:51 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


All --

I just got word that the WUA and floodplain inundation results were grouped incorrectly wrt water year types.


PLEASE LET ME KNOW ASAP IF YOU USED THESE SO FAR, OR IF YOU PLANNED TO.


I have some updated results.


I understand that this is frustrating.


For now, just let me know if you used either of these so far in your analysis or if you planned to before


finishing on Thursday.


Stay strong, friends!


Cathy



